
RESOLUTION NO. 1610 

CHANGING THE LOCATION OF THE FIRST SEPTEMBER 2023 COMMISSION 
MEETING 

WHEREAS the Port Commissioners find it desirable to change the location of the 
first regularly scheduled commission meeting in September of 2023. 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT the location of the first regularly 
scheduled commission meeting in September will be 10:30 a.m. on Wednesday, 
September 13, 2023, at the North Franklin Visitor Center, located at 661 S. Columbia 
Avenue, in Connell, Washington. 

All other regular meetings except those expressly set forth above shall be held 
pursuant to Resolution No. 1607. 

ADOPTED this 9th day of August 2023. 

PORT OF PASCO COMMISSION ~ 

~ · '" Vicki Gordon, President 

Jim Klindworth, Secretary 


